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February 13, 2003

Secretary of the Senate

Office of Public Records

232 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

RE: National Air Traffic Controllers Association 7077 6/‘"' QB 75

Thank you for bringing to our attention an error within the filing for the National Air
Traffic Controllers Association for the Mid-Year 2002 period. This letter is being sent to
clarify that the National Air Traffic Controllers Association is not a client of FH|GPC an
I would ask that you withdraw the report for the Mid-Year 2002 reporting period.

As always, ] welcome any questions you may have regarding this or other filings made
on behalf of FH|GPC.

Best regards,

W

Jéremy Shields
FH|GPC

Filing #ec953463-8664-42b7-871e-3d0f93ed0c66 - Page 1 of 2



A Fleishman-Hillard Company

Filing #ec953463-8664-42b7-871e-3d0f93ed0c66 - Page 2 of 2



